
Babysitting Services Inquiry 

Dear [Babysitter's Name or Agency Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently seeking 

childcare services for the upcoming summer months. I am interested in hiring a babysitter who 

can provide care for my [number of children] children aged [ages of children] during the summer 

break. 

We are looking for someone who is available from [start date] to [end date] and can offer 

[number of hours] hours of care per week. Additionally, it would be great if the caregiver has 

experience with [specific needs/activities, e.g., outdoor play, homework help, etc.]. 

Please let me know about your availability, rates, and any relevant experience or certifications 

you may have. I am happy to schedule a time to discuss this further and meet to ensure the right 

fit for my family. 

Thank you for considering this inquiry. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address, optional] 


